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Message from the Head… 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

As you will already know, we are working towards the creation of a Sensory Space in school, and we have already 
secured several sources of funding for this project. Recently, Mrs Dino has been working hard to secure our school 
a place as part of the Tesco Community Grant. This has now been achieved and I am delighted to share that you 
can select our project to receive your support (with those little blue tokens) in the following stores: 
Huntingdon Extra PE28 2LA; Stukeley Meadows Express PE29 6UH; St Ives Needingworth Express PE27 5LB. We 
hope you will be able to support us with raising funds. We could receive up to £1500 through this grant, which is 
open from now until the end of March. 

Our Reception Class children enjoyed their Bikeability Balance sessions on Monday and Tuesday this week. The 
children were very well behaved and followed the instructions of the tutor excellently. In Year 6, our Prefects 
moved to their new jobs this week, supporting children across the school in classrooms, on the playground, in the 
lunch hall, and completing various sorting and tidying jobs. 

Mrs Adkins and Mr Austen met with Mrs Fane, one of our governors, to discuss our History curriculum this week. 
These visits are a chance to share developments in our curriculum, and for governors to view work and speak with 
pupils. These ‘subject’ visits are also an opportunity for governors to ensure school staff are successfully managing 
and monitoring the progress of our curriculum and ensuring our ‘intents’ are being carried out. 

Our library area has had a ‘facelift’ this week, thanks to the skill and generosity of Pablo Renauld, a member of 
our parent community. We are so grateful for all of Pablo’s time, passion and skill to make this area of our school 
look so much better than it did. I will be sharing some pictures today via ‘X’ @fenhilp. Thank you, Pablo! 
 

With best wishes, from Richard Martin and all of the team in school. 

@fenhilp 

 
Friday, 7th Feb – School Disco (Reception & KS1 

3.20pm-4.30pm – deadline for payment and sign up 

is Wednesday, 3rd February) and (KS2 4.45-6pm – 

pay on the door). 

 

Monday, 10th Feb – Cake & Uniform Sale after school 

 

Half Term – 17th to 21st February 

 

W/c 3rd March – World Book Week (as per separate 

comms earlier this week). 

 

Friday, 21st & Monday, 26th March – Mothers & 

Others Present Room 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders & Other Info… 

PGL 25 – final balances are due to be paid in full 
by 25th April. Interim payments can be made via 
School Gateway app. Please ensure you can pay 
the remainder by the deadline.  
 
 

 

Diary Dates 


